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December 10, 2014
Mr. Simon Toogood
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

PO Box 938
Yellowknife NT, X1A 2N7

Dear Mr. Toogood,

Mackenzie Valley Highway Project — Extension for Proponent Responses

The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) is requesting a deadline
extension for the proponent to submit responses to the developers’ comments on the
Terms of Reference for the revised highway project. The GNWT requests a new
deadline of January 23, 2015 to accommodate the GNWT’s closure between December
24, 2014 and January 2, 2015.

We look forward to working with the Review Board to complete the Environmental
Assessment of this important project.

Yours truly,

vt Mt

Rhonda Batchelor

Director

Environmental Affairs Division
Department of Transportation

c. D. Auger, Assistant Deputy Minister, DOT
C. Henry, Project Assessment Analyst, Lands
L. Seale, Manager, Project Assessment, Lands



